
Did you go to an Eaton County One-Room School? 
 

 

 

 Here are a couple of examples of unidentified schools. 

 
The Eaton County Historical Commission and Eaton County Genealogical Society are working on 

an Eaton County rural school project, with the intent of producing a book sometime in 2014, 

with as much information as we can find for the 150-plus schools.  This book will include a dvd 

with an index of all names we have found connected with the schools, such as students, teachers 

and school board officers, as well as class photos and school building photos. 
 

Do you have any photos, history and/or memories you 

would like to share for this project? 

 
If you have photos you would like to share, we can scan them while you wait so they are never 

out of your sight.  We are meeting each Thursday morning at the Eaton County Genealogical 

Society room (ground floor of 1885 Courthouse) from 10am until noon specifically for the school 

project.  We can meet with you any time you wish if you cannot make this time frame.  Please 

contact Sherry Copenhaver at 517-543-5436 or scopenhaver123@gmail.com for more 

information! 

 

If you have items that can be emailed to us for the project, feel free to email them at the 

above address. 
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